August 21 | Christ Reaching Asia Mission (CY & Patricia Kim)

In 1997, the Lord placed a burning desire within the hearts of C. Y. and Patricia Kim to evangelize and
meet the physical needs of people living in the communist countries of Asia. Through God’s amazing
grace and guidance, He has expanded those opportunities, and Christ Reaching Asia Mission (CRAM)
Worldwide now shares through benevolent works in China, North and South Korea, Cambodia, and the
Philippines. Meeting physical needs opens doors to meeting spiritual needs.

Please pray for the Kims' planned trip to South Korea, Cambodia, and the Philippines in
September.

During Covid, C. Y. wrote two books in the Korean language. They plan to take the manuscripts
to South Korea to have them proofread, critiqued, corrected, and published. Please pray for this
process.

Pray for a New Church dedication in Mindanao, Philippines on October 6, and for the Baptisms
that will follow.

Praise God for the 20 churches that have been built in the Philippines in the last eight years and
for the 3,500 who are attending.

Pray for all the children involved in the recent VBS and CAMP that were held in the Philippines.
Pray that the over 2000 children who attended will continue to grow in Christ!

Prayer: Pray for more U.S. churches to financially support CRAM and the work they are doing to meet
physical and spiritual needs throughout Asia.



